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Information submitted

The following are the minutes of the C.L.C 40 meeting held on Sept. 3.

Our evening started with a carry-in dinner at 6 p.m. at the K of C Hall. Mary Ann Hoersten was
the chairlady for the evening.

Following the dinner, Catherine Hammons opened the meeting with prayer. The Rosary was led
by the trustees. The Charter was then draped for our deceased member Pamela Lauf.

The minutes and roll call of officers were read by the secretary. All officers and trustees were
present but one.

A motion was made and passed to pay Mary Ann Hoersten for her expenses. Thank you notes
from Marcia Miehls and the Gaun family were read. Velma Wehri gave a report on the
convention in August. There were 19 councils present from Ohio.

An invitation from the Landeck CLC to attend their Purse Bingo on Sept. 10 was given. It was
held at 6:30 p.m. at the CFO Hall in Landeck and those who attended were asked to wear
purple for Alzheimer’s.

It was discussed to hold meetings during the afternoon this winter and maybe all the time. Also
discussed were plans for the Christmas Party on Dec. 3.
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We are reminded to attend the praying of the Rosary before a funeral Mass at St. John’s
Church. Just be there a half hour before the Mass starts.

The Attendance Award went to Carlene Gerdemen. The 50-50 winners were Mary Lou
Beckman, Catherine Hammons and Leona Berelsman.

Birthdays in July were Irma Hilvers and in August, Catherine Hammons and Mary Ann
Hoersten.

Chairladies for the Oct. 1 meeting are Marcia Miehls, Dottie Backus and Leona Berelsman.
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